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Letter of Recommendation

To Whom it May Concern:

I am Dr. Mageda Sharafeddin, Coordinator of the Computer Science Department in the Faculty
of Arts and Sciences in Phoenicia University. I have been teaching at this university for 4 years in
the area of programming, computer architecture and operating systems.

I have known Bassel Bazzoun for 4 years. Bassel has completed two programming courses and the
operating systems course with me in Phoenicia University. Bassel is a hard working student who
takes his professional responsibilities seriously and delivers his completed academic assignments,
tasks, and projects on time. He has done very well in my courses and I am very pleased with his
progress.

In addition to his good academic standing, Bassel has a great impact on the class environment. He
is willing to help classmates with their technical issues such as installation and setup of software,
sharing relevant tools and technical material related to course topics and projects. He often helped
the IT team during lab experiments, for my course, ensuring that the setup is complete.

Bassel is a great team player, an asset in graduate schools and research settings. He is hard working
with great enthusiasm about computer science. I therefore recommend him for graduate studies in
your university.

Should you require any additional information about Bassel, I would be glad to help. I can be
reached via email: mageda.sharafeddin@pu.edu.lb.

With best regards,

Mageda Sharafeddin


